
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

“Blazing New Trails in Nevada 
Pharmacy” was the theme of the 
inaugural NVSHP annual meeting held 
on October 18th at the beautiful 
Springs Preserve in Las Vegas. The 
Springs Preserve is a 180-acre non-
gaming cultural and historical 
attraction that offers dining, shopping, 
hiking, live exhibits, concerts and 
performances. 

 

The NVSHP annual program included 
breakfast, lunch, exhibitor booths, and 
up to 9 hours of ACPE programming 
to choose from.  The morning session 
consisted of a keynote presentation by 
Dr. Jannet Carmichael on 
performance measurement and 
information technology followed by 
presentations from Dr. Karen Fiumara 
and Mr.  Mark Bennett.   In the 
afternoon session, two separate tracks 
were available.   The first track 
included an immunization overview by 

Dr. Jeffrey Goad and an HIV 
therapeutic update from Dr. Dennis 
Fuller.  The second track included a 
presentation addressing the 
relationship between e-prescribing and 
the electronic health record by Ms. 
Rachelle Spiro, followed by seminar 
on medication reconciliation by Ms. 
Caryn Bing. The evening was capped 
off with a town hall meeting, a raffle, 
and an evening reception. 
 
A special thanks goes out to all of our 
presenters and sponsors for all of their 
hard work and support.  And thank you 
to all of those who attended for helping 
to make our first annual meeting a 
complete success. 
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Mission: The mission of the Nevada Society of Health-System Pharmacists is to advance and 
support the practice of pharmacy in the health-systems and serve as a collective voice on 
issues related to medication use and public health. 

NVSHP’s First Annual Meeting 

We welcome your 
questions, comments or 
corrections!  
 
Please contact: 
NVSHP Newsletter Editor 
Mike Bartholow, Pharm.D.,   
mbartholow@creighton.edu 

By the numbers 
 
Current  
Membership Total: 136 
 
Pharmacists: 84 
 
Technicians: 13 
 
Student pharmacist: 23 
 
Student technicians: 7 
 
Retired Pharmacists: 4 
 
Resident/Fellow: 5 
___________________ 
 
Meeting  Attendees: 75 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.nvshp.org  

PO Box 27371 
Las Vegas, NV 89126 

 
 

E-MAIL: 

New Members 
On behalf of the NVSHP, we would like to welcome our new members who 
attended the annual meeting. 

• Emily Akilov 
• Michael Bartholow 
• Barry Cohen 
• Donald Cohen 

Stay connected 
 
Look for frequent 
updates via e-mail 
regarding NVSHP 
current events and 
news!  If you need to 
update your 
information, please 
send your most 

current information to 
nvshpinfo@gmail.com.  
In addition, you can visit 
the NVSHP website for 
further information at 
www.nvshp.org.  
 

We’re on the Web! 
Visit us at: 

www.nvshp.org   
 

Raffle Winners!!!!! 
Congratulations to the winners of our annual 
meeting raffle.  Thank you to ASHP for 
generously donating the prizes! 
 
Our Winners: 

• Maryam Rejali 
• Scott Mambourg 
• Barbara Long 
• Galina Rollins 
• Gary Osofsky 

• Tracey Metcalf 
• Charleen Nguyen 
• Mark Brunton 
• Heather Magallon 
• Jeff Rosenblatt 

• Adrienne Dalton 
• John DeConinck 
• Julie Fey 
• Lara Frick 

• Jacob Frick 
• Sheryl Hauck 
• Adam Katschke 
• Mark Kumamoto  
• Robert Long 
• Barbara Long 
• Gary Manley 
• Tracey Metcalf 

• Charleen Nguyen 
• Gary Osofsky 
• Harvey Riceberg 
• Matthew Stone 
• Madeleine Wheeler 
• George Wiggins 
• Garret Woodman 
• Adam Zold 

Reminders 
 

 Don’t forget the upcoming election for ASHP House of Delegates. 

nvshpinfo@gmail.com  
 

President: Julie Rodgers 
(julie.rodgers@va.gov)  

  
President-Elect: Kathryn Craven 

(KHC@att.net) 
  

Secretary - Diana Quach 
(diana.spiro@gmail.com) 

  
Treasurer - Caryn Bing 

(cbing@criticalcaresystems.com)  
  

Director-at-Large (Education): Tracie 
Balvanz (tracie.balvanz2@va.gov)  

  
Director-at-Large (Legislative): Debbie 

Bieber (debbiebieber19@msn.com)  
  

Director-at-Large (Membership): Jeffrey 
Rosenblatt (jrosenblatt@usn.edu)  

  
Technician Representative: Mark 
Brunton (mbrunton@kaplan.edu)  

  
Student Representative: Wendy Nissen 

(wnissen@student.usn.edu) 
 

Newsletter Editor: Michael Bartholow 
(mbartholow@creighton.edu) 

Election deadline: 12/19/08 
 

 Remember to cast your vote in the upcoming NVSHP election. 
     Watch your e-mail for the election ballot. 
 

 Don’t forget to renew your membership!  Reminders will be sent out 
shortly to those on the December cycle. 

Nevada Society of Health-System 
Pharmacists 
PO Box 27371 

Las Vegas, NV 89126 

Mission: The mission of the Nevada Society of Health-System Pharmacists is to advance and support the practice of pharmacy in the 
health-systems and serve as a collective voice on issues related to medication use and public health. 
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